
The ARES Letter for July 17, 2019 
 
NFL Section Hurricane Exercise August 3, 2019 
 
The first annual ARRL Northern Florida Section Hurricane Exercise will be held on Saturday, 
August 3, 2019, from 0800-1000 hours eastern time. The exercise has a limited function: to test 
the section's HF voice and digital ability to send and receive message traffic between county 
Emergency Operations Centers and the State Emergency Operation Center in Tallahassee. The 
exercise plan includes two messages for each county EOC to send to the State EOC by either 
voice or Winlink. Stations will also check into the SARnet as indicated in the plan. [The 
Statewide Amateur Radio Network (SARnet) is a network of linked UHF voice repeaters that 
serves the State of Florida.] 

https://www.sarnetfl.com/

